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1. A Great Place to Learn
This year, our high school special education classroom and Transition Program
participated in Schoolsgiving celebrations. Students explored the meaning of
Thanksgiving, traditions, meal planning, and preparation, all within a supportive and
enriching environment. Additionally, our Transition Program students collaborated
with Advance’s Young Adult Transition (YAT) program to enhance their learning
experience and celebration.

2. A Great Place to Work and Collaborate

Staff training continues across the district, with a primary focus on de-escalation
strategies at the start of the year. Sessions are being offered in all buildings and will
be completed by the end of the first semester. District behavior specialists and
school psychologists will collaborate with staff to identify training topics and tailor
second-semester sessions to address the specific needs of each building or
department.



Our behavior interventionists have also taken the lead in organizing a mentorship
program for Teaching Assistants and Behavior Technicians. They will meet with new
staff to provide initial training, conduct building tours, and assign mentors within
their buildings to support them throughout their first year in the district. Regular
meetings will also be held with mentors to address questions and provide ongoing
support. We are excited to offer this additional layer of training and guidance to our
new employees.

3. A Responsible District

Special education funding is determined by our Child Count numbers as of
December 1 each year. By January, we submit our final count to the state, detailing
each student’s disability category and services. Currently, our December 1 count is
approximately 700 students. Given the holiday break coinciding with this date, we
are actively reviewing data to ensure all students served under an IEP are
accurately included.

The table below outlines the funding levels for each disability category.


